ROSARYHILL KINDERGARTEN

41-B, STUBBS ROAD HONG KONG



玫瑰崗幼稚園 香港司徒拔道41號B

26 July 2022

Dear teachers and staff, parents, and students,

Greetings and peace to all!

I regret to inform you that Ms. Bibiana Tse Yuen Ngor, principal of our kindergarten section, will retire at the end of this school year, effective on 1 September 2022. We are very grateful to Ms. Tse for her many (40) years of faithful and dedicated service to kindergarten section, especially in these recent two years, as principal, she had to face many difficulties and stand firm in her support to our Kindergarten.

On behalf of the Fathers' Council, I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude to her and pray for her future life, always enjoying good health and happiness.

Ms. Bibiana Tse is going to be replaced by Ms. Josephine Ip Chi Ying, as our principal. She has been working at our kindergarten since 2004. She will be assisted by Ms Liu Yee Tin as vice-principal.

Let us look forward to the great future of our kindergarten with confidence and mutual trust.

Yours sincerely,

Fr. He Yousun Supervisor